
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Photo caption: Financial Aid Director Jaime Simmons meets with a student to review scholarship 
opportunities offered at Southern State.    

 
Fall Semester scholarship application opens  

February 1 at Southern State 
 
Students enrolled, or planning to enroll, at Southern State Community College for the Fall Semester, 
which begins in August, can benefit from various financial resources to help offset the cost of a 
college education. 
 
In addition to the different kinds of financial aid available through federal and state programs, 
Southern State offers a variety of Trustee and Foundation scholarships. We give away nearly 100 
scholarships each year. One of them could be yours! 
 
Scholarships are available to transfer students and those intending to pursue a degree leading to 
immediate employment. Students enrolled in the College Credit Plus program are not eligible.  
 
The priority deadline for the Fall Semester 2025 application is Monday, March 31, 
2025.  Preference will be given to students who apply by March 31st; however, the scholarship 
portal will stay open through the first week of fall classes in August. 
 
Students only need to complete one scholarship application, which could qualify them for multiple 
awards.  
 
To apply, visit https://www.sscc.edu/financialaid/scholarships.shtml#sscc-scholarships or call our 
Financial Aid Department at 800.628.7722, Ext. 2515 to learn more.  

Contact: Elizabeth Burkard 
Director of Marketing 
937-393-3431, ext. 2624 
800-628-7722, ext. 2624 
eburkard@sscc.edu 
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### 

Southern State does not discriminate, in its programs or activities, against applicants, employees, or students on the basis of race, color, religion, gender, gender 
identity or expression, national origin (ancestry), military status (past, present or future), disability, age (40 years or older), status as a parent during pregnancy and 
immediately after the birth of a child, status as a parent of a young child, status as a nursing mother, status as a foster parent, genetic information, or sexual orientation. 
Questions about this should be directed to the Lead Title IX Coordinator, 100 Hobart Drive, Hillsboro, OH 45133; (937) 393-3431. 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 


